Wednesday, June 24, 2009 - A3

Harvey elected Homestead president

LANDERS — Homestead Valley Community Council elected Jim Harvey as president, Mike McGrath vice president, Betty Munson secretary and Earlene McClosky treasurer this month.

The Homestead Valley Community Council is the representative body for the communities of Flamingo Heights, Johnson Valley, Landers and Yucca Mesa.

Meetings rotate between the four member associations at 3 p.m. the third Monday of every month. The next meeting will be July 20 at the Yucca Mesa Community Center at 3133 Balsa Avenue.

The Homestead Valley council has launched a new Web site at http://hvccsite.org.